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New computer helps marganilized children reach education 
 
Ana Lotata Colati has been helping educate community teachers in Fiji for more than 
a decade and her work has become a little easier thanks to the Rotary Club of Suva 
and SOPAC’s Talanoa Club (SPC).  
 
The groups are donating a new computer to Save the Children Fiji to help assist Ana 
in completing her work educating community teachers across the Suva area. 
 
Ana has dedicated the last decade to strengthening teachers’ abilities with Save the 
Children Fiji.  Her work helps train community teachers whilst mentoring many of 
them as they develop new skills in Early Childhood Centres (kindergartens) based in 
communities across the area.   
 
Ana herself began as a community teacher in the Lau Group before being given the 
opportunity to formalize her training through the Ministry of Education.  She then 
went on to start work with Save the Children’s Education Program and is a valuable 
member of our team.   
 
Ana and the entire Save the Children team are very thankful to both the Rotary 
Club of Suva and SOPAC’s Social Committee for their commitment to helping 
educate teachers in communities.  This computer donation will mean a lot for the 
team and allow Ana to continue her work in an efficient and timely manner as it 
replaces a very outdated computer.  
 
We would like to formally thank the entire team that presented the computer on 
Saturday and hope to work again with these wonderful groups in the future.   
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